
 

St Augustine’s College 

Parents Association 

7/09/2022 

Dear Parents 

On behalf of the Parents Association of St Augustine’s College I am writing to discuss our programme 

for the new school year. We will shortly send out details of our AGM. We would like to take this 

opportunity to thank all involved in the Parents Association. We would also welcome any new members. 

This is a very special year as we are celebrating 50 years as a secondary school in Abbeyside. It is 

important that we are represented and that we support the good work being done in the school. We have 

always had very positive relationship with the management of St Augustine’s College and the 

commitment is not too demanding. 

We are looking for nominees for the schools Board of Management for the next three year term. The 

Board of Management is comprised of four trustee nominees, two teacher representatives and two 

parent representatives. We would like to thank the current BOM parent’s representatives who have 

served on The BOM for the last three years.  If there are more than two nominees, then a ballot needs 

to be carried out.  Any nominees must have the prior permission of the person being nominated and be 

a current parent of a student in the school. Proposer and seconder must also be parents of children in 

the school. 

Nominations should be sent to principal@staugustines.ie in the following format by Wed 21st  of 

September 2022. 

Subject- Board of management nominees 

Name of person being nominated______________________________________ 

Contact details (phone/email) ________________________________________ 

Proposer Name:  ___________________________________________________ 

Seconder’s Name___________________________________________________ 

The Person nominated above is aware of their nomination Y/N____________ 

Yours Sincerely, 

Rachel Walsh. 

Acting Chairperson,  

St Augustine’s College Parents Association. 
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